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Webinar: Fostering Volunteerism For The Betterment
Of Your Community

November 19, 2014

Mark Crandley of the Indianapolis office presented a webinar on "Fostering
Volunteerism for the Betterment of Your Community" for the Indiana
Association of Cities and Towns on Nov. 19. The webinar focused on ways
cities and towns can support volunteer efforts without exposing themselves to
liability.



